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Troop 243 Outings & Activities – We kickoff May with a meeting that allows our scouts to share their hobbies/ activities with the troop.  We also kick into high gear the canoe trip planning process with commitments required on May 7th.  As a note to the entire troop, please be aware that our leadership meetings are scheduled for May 18th (PLC) and 19th (Adults) because of the Memorial Day Weekend. Lastly, we wrap up the month with our quarterly Court of Honor.  
Troop and Patrol Meetings on Wednesdays - All are welcome.  Scouts in Field/Class A uniforms are expected for all troop meetings while class B uniforms are ok for patrol meetings.  Except where noted, all meetings are held at St. Barnabas.  SERVICE PATROLS should arrive 15 minutes early to set up for the meeting.
May 7th, 7:00 – Troop meeting @ Hobbies Show and Tell – Service Patrol is Legion. 

May 14th, 7:00 PM – Patrol Meetings to prepare for canoe trip –There is no service patrol.  

May 21st, 7:00 PM – Troop Meeting @ Advancement.  Service Patrol is Danger. 

May 28th, 7:00 PM – Court of Honor -   Nuclear Squirrels is the service patrol.

Canoe Trip! – Our annual canoe trip is upon us!  This year we will travel to the Whitewater River out of Brookville, IN (approximately two hours from Louisville) on May 16-18th.  There are a couple of launch sites that could be used depending on the river’s water level.  This appears to be a pretty nice camp site with running water, flush toilets and even showers.  
Court of Honor – May 28th we celebrate our quarterly Court of Honor.  May 14th is the last day to submit blue cards and complete boards of review for advancement/recognition at the Court of Honor.  Based on the scout’s last name, J through Z are asked to bring a desert/snack while, B through H are asked to bring a drink.  Please do not bring items with tree nuts.

Troop Leadership Meetings – May 18th is the next PLC meeting.  This month the PLC meeting will start early, at 4:00 but still end at 6:00.  The Leadership team will choose a site for summer camp in 2015 and since this is an out of district year the decision could take a while.  The adults will meet on May 19th at St. Barnabas from 7-9 with the ASMs meeting from 7-8 and the committee from 8-9.  Everyone is invited to all meetings and in fact scouts are encouraged to attend the PCL meeting to make sure their voices are heard related to the summer camp choice.  Please note that if you are not at the PLC meeting by 4:00 you may be locked out.  Please don’t be surprised or angry.  Boys who come in late cause the group to have to review information that has already been covered causing an already long meeting to be even longer.  




























